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TO:  All Dental Plan Participants 
 
FROM: Board of Trustees 
 
DATE: October 1, 2010 
 
RE:  Change in Routine Examination and Cleaning Limitation 

 

The Board of Trustees is pleased to inform you of a change to the preventive 
benefit limitations of your Dental Plan.    
 
Currently all Benefit Trust Fund Dental Plans allow routine oral examinations 
and cleanings (including periodontal cleanings) once every six months for 
eligible participants. 
 
Effective January 1, 2011, all Benefit Trust Fund Dental Plans will allow 
routine oral examinations and cleanings (including periodontal cleanings) 
twice per calendar year for eligible participants.   
 
This means you will no longer have to keep track of specific dates to ensure that 
enough time has passed between routine appointments.  Starting in 2011 the first 
two routine oral examinations and cleanings submitted per eligible participant 
per calendar year will be covered by the plan without regard to timing.   
 
Please retain this memorandum with your Summary Plan Description.   
 
If you have any questions regarding this change or any of the benefits provided 
by your Dental Plan, please feel free to contact the Benefit Trust Fund for 
assistance at 1-800-457-3481.   
 
 
 
cc: Contributing Employers 

Union Representatives  
 


